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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


April 15, 2013
April 12, 2013
Dear Rob,

The Evergreen State College solicited nominations again this year for The Evergreen State College Distinguished PK-12 Educator of the Year Award. Your principal, Mr. McDonald, nominated you based on your outstanding work with students and your leadership in the Food to Flowers Program and in the district math cadre.  I am delighted to inform you that MiT’s Professional Educator Advisory Board (PEAB) selected you as the award recipient for 2013.
Members of the PEAB were impressed with Mr. McDonald’s description of the wide range of your work.  He stated, “Rob is one of the best young educators with whom I have had the honor of working.  Not only is he extremely knowledgeable regarding all subject areas, his instructional skills and technique are models for others within our district.”

Your work as an educator is exemplary, Rob!  Reading Mr. McDonald’s letter reminded me of how very proud the faculty and staff are of you and other graduates of MiT. 
All of us in the Master in Teaching Program congratulate you and offer our thanks for your outstanding work. The Distinguished Educator award will be presented on May 31st at Evergreen’s Recognition Dinner. You will be notified about event details as they are finalized. I look forward to seeing you at the award ceremony.
With highest regard,

Sherry Walton, Director

The Evergreen State College Teacher Education Programs

cc: 

Michael McDonald, Principal

Lakes Elementary School

Thomas Purce, President

The Evergreen State College

Michael Zimmerman, Provost

The Evergreen State College

Janet Hubbard, Chair

Professional Educator Advisory Board

Evergreen Master in Teaching Program
Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6559   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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